Sent: Wednesday, 5 July 2023 4:30 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Attn: Fay Ong - Strongly oppose to proposed DA 2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Hi Fay,
Trust you are well.

| am writing as the owner of ind would like to strongly oppose to the proposed DA
number above for the waste management centre on Church street.

As my house is only 400m away from the site and most surrounding residents will be heavily affected both physical
and mental health and the house price will very likely drop.

| would imagine you will do the same the oppose if this is near where you live.

Please let me know the process to join the many protesting residents as | know to stopped the development
urgently.

Kind regards,
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